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417 Crescent PKY 
Sea Girt, NJ  08750 

 
 
 
May 30, 2023 
 
Kern Community College District 
2100 Chester Avenue 
Bakersfield, CA  93301 
 
 
Dear Kern Community College District: 
 
This letter is to inform you that an internal and external Vulnerability assessment was 
conducted on May 2, 2023 for KCCD’s computer network. 
 
The technical assessment was conducted utilizing CIS Critical Security Controls (CIS Controls) 
as well as Cyber Insurance Readiness guidelines. The CIS Controls consist of 18 overarching 
measures that help strengthen KCCD’s cybersecurity posture.  The assessment consisted of 
automated scans in conjunction with a review by an Internal Assessor. The report contains 
both direct evidence of compliance along with attestations by the Internal Assessor based on 
a review of materials and supporting documents. The ResoluteGuard Team shall contact you 
later this year to conduct another Vulnerability assessment and to discuss the scope of work 
completed and your customized Cybersecurity plan of action. 
 
Thank you for your full cooperation.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Schobel 
Chief Executive Officer 
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